
Drivers: Stop at the 
designated stop line to 
allow pedestrians and 
bicyclists to cross safely. 
Right on red is NOT 
permitted for 
right-turning vehicles that 
will cross the cycle track.

Pedestrians: Use the 
designated pedestrian 
crossing and wait for the 
signal to cross. Please 
look both ways and 
watch for bicyclists and 
drivers turning right.

Bicyclists: Stay in the 
two-way cycle track when 
traveling through the 
intersection. Use the 
pedestrian signal to know 
when to stop or proceed. 
When turning from the cycle 
track, yield to pedestrians 
on the crosswalk.

Right-turning 
vehicles: Yield to 
pedestrians and 
bicyclists coming from 
both directions.

Left-turning vehicles: 
Watch for bicyclists 
traveling in both 
directions within the 
cycle track. Please 
use extra caution as 
all travelers adjust to 
this new configuration.

Pedestrians exiting a 
parked vehicle: Please 
use caution and wait 
for bicyclists to pass 
before crossing the 
cycle track.

TWO-WAY
CYCLE 
TRACKS
As part of the 
Downtown Billings 
Two-Way Restoration 
project, the City of 
Billings and 
Downtown Billings 
are adding two-way 
cycle tracks to North 
31st Street and 3rd 
Avenue North.    

downtown billings

restoration


